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   ***Pharmacy Notice***   

        Louisiana Department of Health Bureau of Health Services  

                               Financing (Louisiana Medicaid)    

      ***Important Notice of Reprocessing Claims*** 

January 23, 2025   

 

Reprocessing Claims 

Pharmacy Providers, 

 

We wanted to make you aware that Prime will be reprocessing claims from 10/28/23 to 10/28/24 

due to the provider fee not being applied for the out of state pharmacies. In accordance with La. 

R.S. 46:2625, it is the pharmacies responsibility to pay LDH the $0.10 provider fee for each 

outpatient prescription. As of 10/28/24, the $0.10 provider fee has been applied to all out of state 

pharmacy claims to prevent further issues. 

Prime has internally adjusted this claim to ensure the proper provider fee has been added to the 

claim. These impacted claims will appear on your remittances starting the week 02/04/25. 

If you have questions about this notice, call Prime at 888.277.5510, option 1. You can also email 

your question to ProviderRelations@primetherapeutics.com 

 

Thank you,   

 

mailto:ProviderRelations@primetherapeutics.com

